
From: George Kythreotis (Vivendi Architects) 

Sent: 24 April 2023 15:17 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: Planning application - 2023/1257/P - Shropshire House, 179 Tottenham Court Road 
 
Dear Tony, 
 
I hope you had a good weekend. 
 
Thank you for the validation and update. Following your comments, I can confirm that the glazing bars are 
structural (go inside to outside and not planted on) and an integral part of the window. I have spoken to Crittall 
who are the manufacturers of the proposed replacement windows and you will note their comment: 
 
 

 



I hope the above satisfies your queries. You will also note that we submitted a detail of the metal frame as part of 
the planning application submission. For ease of reference, I attach the drawing again. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries. 
 
 
Kind regards 
  
George Kythreotis (Director) 
BArch (Hons) Dip Arch ARB 
  
Vivendi Architects LTD 
Unit E3U, Bounds Green Industrial Estate, Ringway, London, N11 2UD 
Tel: 020 3232 4000/4050 
Fax: 020 3232 4000 
 


